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Ladies and Gentlemen

[bookmark: _Hlk153178424]We are honored to invite you to participate in the 6th International Symposium of Student’s Scientific Organizations organized under the slogan "Environment-Plant-Animal-Product" by the University of Life Sciences in Lublin.
In the previous edition (April 18, 2024), 260 students from 216 Polish and foreign academic centers presented a number of interesting research and application results. They have been included in the form of an e-book of summaries. In addition, over 100 studies were submitted, which were included in 5 thematic scientific monographs.
The 6th International Symposium of Student’s Scientific Organizations is addressed to undergraduate and graduate students (full-time and part-time) of domestic and foreign universities. The aim of the Symposium is to present the research activity of students in Poland and around the world, and to exchange views, experiences and practical knowledge.
The symposium will take place on April 24, 2025 in a hybrid form.
The 6th International Symposium of Student’s Scientific Organizations will be conducted in 7 thematic sections: Agrobioengineering, Veterinary Medicine, Animal Sciences and Bioeconomy, Horticulture and Landscape Architecture, Production Engineering, Food Sciences and Biotechnology, Environmental Biology.
The works sent to the 5th International Symposium of Student’s Scientific Organizations will be presented in paper and poster sessions (in Polish or English) and evaluated by the Competition Committees.
Registration of participation, submission of applications with abstracts should be made by March 21, 2025.
The electronic application form will be available from January 17, 2024 at http://www.up.lublin.pl/skn-konferencja.

We cordially invite you to participate.
With best regards on behalf of the Organizers
Prof. dr hab. Marek Babicz
Rector's Proxy for student’s scientific organisations
University of Life Sciences in Lublin
Ul. Akademicka 13, 20-950 Lublin
tel. 81 445 67 16, e-mail: marek.babicz@up.lublin.pl



